
BHI Public Safety Director Steps Down
The Village Manager accepted the resignation of Public Safety Director Carl Pearson on 
February 11, 2020. According to the February 14, 2020, Village’s Voice, “Director Pearson 
indicated that he intends to move on to retired life.” 

Chris McCall, Village Manager, stated, “Carl’s emphasis on community policing, his common-
sense approach, and leadership contributed greatly to the success of the Village’s Public Safety 
Department over the last few years.” Director Pearson has held the position since August 2016. 

BHA wishes Carl Pearson all the best in his retirement and thanks him for his dedication and 
service to Bald Head Island.

The announcement stated, “The Village will begin a search for Pearson’s replacement 
immediately.” There was no update available at press time regarding interim arrangements.
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